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17th January 2023 
 
Poppies, Snowdrops and Ladybirds Class 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Forest School 
 
As you are aware your child is attending Forest School for terms 3 and 4.  To allow the children to get the 
most out of their Forest School learning and enjoy the time outside, please can I ask that pupils are dressed 
accordingly for a day outdoors, especially with this cold weather.  
 
Pupils should wear: 
 

• Suitable footwear depending on the weather 

• Warm trousers (layers add warmth) 

• Thick top/sweatshirt (layers add warmth) 

• Warm outdoor coat 

• Hat and gloves 
 
Please remember that pupils are embracing the outdoor environment and may get dirty. 
 
During the pupil’s time at Forest School, they enjoy hot chocolate and a range of foods such as 
marshmallows, jacket-potatoes, hot dogs around the camp fire and these are funded by the £1 per week 
donation.   
 
To enable this activity to continue, please can we ask that you do send in your £1 donation.  This can be paid 
weekly or termly. 
 
We thank you for your support and co-operation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Chantelle Foord 
Forest School Co-Ordinator 
 
 


